Village of New Maryland

TECHNICAL BULLETIN

BUILDING INSPECTION DEPARTMENT

No. 2015-01

Re: Adoption of the 2010 National Building Code of Canada (NBCC) | P2t 2014-12-18

and the new requirements under section 9.36 (Energy Efficiency) Revision: 00

Please be advised that, in accordance with the recent amendments to provincial legislation, the 2010
NBCC, including the new Section 9.36, will be enforced as of January 1, 2015.

Revisions to the 2010 NBCC as well as new energy efficiency requirements under Section 9.36 will bring
significant changes. It is recommended that all building and construction professionals review the 2010
NBCC and familiarize themselves with these changes.

Additional bulletins will be available in 2015 to inform of new requirements, policies, and procedures to
be implemented by the Building Inspection Department. Please check the Village of New Maryland
website www.vonm.ca regularly for updates.

If you have any questions regarding the information referenced above, please call (506)451-8508.
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